 
 Nov. 1, 2012
To: Mitch Masters, Chair, OSU Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee

From: Tom Schwartz,Tas Chair, ASCC Social and Behavioral Sciences Divisional Curricular Panel

Subject: Approval of B.S. in International Studies

The SBS panel on Oct. 25 approved a proposal for a B.S. in International Studies, intended to reach students in science disciplines. 
This degree would require essentially the same work as the B.A. except for the minor requirement: a foreign language minor for the B.A. and the GIS (Geographic Information System) minor for the B.S. The panel was pleased to learn that other minors are being considered for B.S. students to give them more options.  
According to the proposal, there is no comparable major in the United States. The panel made some minor recommendations for revisions. 
The panel’s vote was unanimous. 
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